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DATE: May 5, 2008

TO: B. Gutjahr, Manager of Compliance and Enforcement Services
FROM: A Haché, City Clerk

RE: Sign By-law Review

The following recommendation #2008-17 was passed by the Priorities Committee on April 16, 2008
and ratified by City Council on April 23, 2008:

THAT Council direct staff to amend the Sign By-law to allow non-profit and
charitable groups to use portable signs to advertise their special events;

AND FURTHER THAT Council direct staff to amend the User Fee By-law to exempt
non-profit and charitable organizations from paying portable sign permit fees.

The Committee noted that the existing by-law would therefore remain in effect, as amended.
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cc: D. Nadorozny, General Manager of Growth & Development
R. Swiddle, City Solicitor
L. Hayes, Chief Financial Officer/Treasurer
E. Stankiewicz, Manager of Financial Planning & Policy
D. Dumontelle, Manager of Financial Support and Budgeting



